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To the Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee Re:
 Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016.

I applaud the Queensland Government for finally proposing a Bill to amend the abortion laws and remove the
 threat of prosecution for women and doctors.

When a woman makes the difficult decision to terminate her pregnancy, she should not be subject to the
 threat of prosecution and likewise the doctors who provide abortions

Thank you for trusting women and doctors

Rosanne Brown

Ashgrove electorate

cc. Kate Jones local MP
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